
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Masks 
 
29th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Mask Wearing From Tuesday 30th November 
 
In line with the government announcement over the weekend, we will be re-introducing 
masks in school from Tuesday 30th November 2021 in all communal areas including lunch 
venues; pupils are required to wear a mask when travelling by public transport. 
 
Pupils are not required to wear a mask when in lessons or when they are outside. 
All pupils are required to wear a mask unless they are exempt. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott  
Headteacher 
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